
Themes for 2011  January  -  Rotary Awareness Month • February -  World Understanding Month • March -  Literacy Month

Upcoming
Speakers

ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
Chartered November 10, 1965 

P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will be 

Ronald Johnson

Mr. Johnson is Vice President, Land Warfare 
Systems, in DRS Washington Operations.   The 
title of his presentation is an “Introduction to the 
Association of the United States Army (AUSA)” 

January 4, 2011                                                        David Coyle • Jeffrey Carr  - “INOVA Hospital”
Mr. Jeffrey Carr, Senior Director, Corporate Health
for Inova Health System will be the guest speaker

• Jan 18, 2011 - Patti Donnelly 
“Literacy Council of Northern Virginia”

 

Announcements
Officers and Directors for McLean Rotary

2011-2012 are as follows:
President – Cherry Baumbusch
President Elect – Jeff DiMeglio

Secretary – Dale Lazar
Treasurer – Lynn Heinrich

Directors (elected)
---Brian Pence

---Fred Dent
---Sam Agarwal
---Steve Swift

---Carmen Martinez

Last Meeting
This years annual Rotary Yankee Swap was conducted 
by emcees Mike Hollaran and Paul Ward. We 
congratulate these 2 lawyers who by doing their best 
King Solomon managed to referee our gift exchange, 
we all had a great time and did avoid any violence this 
year. Some highlighted gifts included Victoria Secret’s 
teeny tiny “lingerie” emblazened with the Rotary logo, 
a bottle of “Bitch Wine” and Potty Putter Toilet Time 
Golf Game!

Thanks to the club for all the thoughtful and entertaining 
gifts.

Happy New Year!

Rotary Information Corner
          (aka, How do you eat an elephant?) 
Q:  Every RI president has a theme for his year.  
What is president Ray Klinginsmith’s theme for this 
Rotary year?  (Answers in next week’s bulletin)

To add some fun ......and variety.....to our Rotary Information 
Corner I want to add a segment called “Meet the Member” 
wherein we can pose a question about a member (some 
unknown and unlikely fact) and then ask members of the club 
to try to come up with who it is.  This was introduced by Mike 
Holleran a few years ago. So to bring it back I need your HELP. 

Please either call or email me some unknown fact about 
yourself or one of our fellow Rotarians so that we can have 
some fun and get to know each other a little better.  Don’t be 
modest.  The source of the info can be identified or remain 
anonymous....your choice.  Thanks!!

 

~ NEW! NEW! NEW!!~

The Four Way Test

1. Is it the TRUTH?  

2. Is it FAIR to All Concerned?

3. Will it Build GOODWILL and Better Friendships?

4. Will it Be BENEFICIAL to All Concerned?


